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Dear Neighbours,     09 July 2024 
 
Please note that Waverton Street will be closed from 
Wednesday 10 July 2024 until the end of August 2024 (please 
see schematic below).  
 
The road is being closed in order to allow deliveries to access 
site via the carriageway and not, as usual, the pit lane where 
manhole works will be carried out. The red/white hatched lines 
on the schematic show where the manhole works will be 
conducted. 
 
Apologies in advance for the inconvenience this may cause and 
please contact me if you have any concerns. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards, 
 
Peter Walsh 
Communications Lead 
 
Mace l 1 Mayfair, 5 Audley Square, Mayfair, London, W1K 1DS, United 
Kingdom   
M +44 (0)7767 858638 l macegroup.com 
www.audleysquareredevelopmentmayfair.com 
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